
Learn more and share your perspectives at 
www.ventura.org/redistricting,  

email redistricting@ventura.org or call 805-654-2998

SUPERVISORIAL REDISTRICTING

How you can participate in the process
The County of Ventura’s Board of Supervisors has 
started the redistricting process to balance the 
population in each of the County’s five supervisorial 
districts. The redrawing of district lines occurs every 
10 years with the release of new U.S. Census data 
and ensures that each Board member represents 
about the same number of residents.

Choose how you would like to  
participate:
• Visit the County website at  

ventura.org/redistricting to:
◊ Submit a Community Input Form that asks 

4 questions to describe your community, 
where it is located, and why keeping your 
community together ensures fair and effective 
representation with the Board of Supervisors.

◊  Use the digital map to define your  
community or propose district boundaries.

• Email your Community Input Form, proposed map 
or other comments to redistricting@ventura.org

• Leave a voicemail with your comments and 
questions at 805-654-2988

 Attend one of the Public Redistricting Workshops 
to learn more about the redistricting process and 
submit your feedback. Meeting recordings are 
available on the website.
◊ August 31 at 6:00pm-8:00pm
◊ September 2 at 6:00pm-8:00pm
◊ September 9 at 6:00pm-8:00pm
◊ September 11 at 10:00am-12:00pm
◊ September 13 at 6:00pm-8:00pm

• Attend a Board of Supervisors Public Hearing  
to share your input.  
Details: www.ventura.org/bosmeetings.
◊ September 21 at 12:30pm
◊ October 19 at 1:00pm
◊ November 9 at 3:00pm and 6:00pm
◊ November 16 at 3:00pm and 6:00pm

District 1 - Matt LaVere
District 2 - Linda Parks
District 3 - Kelly Long
District 4 - Bob Huber
District 5 - Carmen Ramirez

County residents are encouraged to participate in 
the process to share with the Board of Supervisors 

how you think district boundaries should be 
drawn to best represent your community.
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